
TOWN OF LONDONDERRY VERMONT 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 
The Londonderry Development Review Board will meet at 
139 Middletown Rd at 5:00 PM on Wednesday February 
19, 2025 to hold a public hearing for an application from 
Rachel Febbie for a two-lot subdivision on Edgehill Rd, and 
an application from Tysea and Anthony Kurjiaka to expand a 
Daycare Center at 1289 Little Pond Rd.
 
Please note the earlier than usual start time.
 
Those interested in seeing the applications, submitting 
written comments, or attending the hearings remotely should 
contact the town’s Zoning Administrator at zoningadmin@
londonderryvt.org. 
 
Pursuant to24 V.S.A. Sections 4464(a)(1)(c) and 4471(a), 
participation in the local proceedings is a prerequisite to take 
any subsequent appeal.


